
 

 

 

 

Wednesday 29th June will be our annual Beach Bash. 

This year we are heading back to Buncrana with Primaries 1-5. 

Children are asked to wear P.E. uniform with their school sweatshirt. 

As well as this they are asked to bring £3 to their class teacher to cover the rising cost of the 

bus. 

If your child is entitled to a free school meal, they will be provided with a packed lunch from 

the canteen. Please let your child’s class teacher know if you wish to take this. We would 

encourage anyone who is entitled to free school meals to take advantage of it. 

We will be leaving first thing in the morning and returning in time for school finishing at 3pm. 

 

 

 

 


